[image: Smiling Cartoon Sun Clip Art]P5S/R Newsletter- Term 1Homework is handed out on a Monday to be handed in on the Friday of the same week. Please ensure all homework is completed to a high standard and is signed. Homework will be available on Glow.



Maths: In maths this term we will be consolidating our knowledge of place value before moving onto multiplication and division. 
For beyond number this term we will be looking at measurement (length, weight and volume). This will lead onto learning about area and perimeter. 
Literacy: In our writing this term we will be focussing on vocabulary and punctuation. 
In reading we will be reading George’s Marvellous Medicine as a class. During this time we will focus on reading and comprehension strategies.

Timetable:
Monday-P.E, Homework out, P.E
Tuesday- Mindfulness
Wednesday- Assembly, Science
Thursday-
Friday- Homework in, P.E, Activity time, Fruity Friday
 Class Charter: 
We will listen, focus and concentrate in class
We will respect each other and each other’s property
We will keep ourselves and others safe
We will care for the members in our class and respect our differences
We know it is ok to make mistakes and we will learn from them
We will try our BEST!


Important Dates:
Tuesday 5th September- The Lion, the witch and the wardrobe performance (£2)
Thursday 5th, Tuesday 10th, Wednesday 11th October- Parents meetings.






Learning Across the Curriculum: Linking in with our novel study we will be looking at chemical reactions and how substances change. 
In RME we will be looking at influential figures and their work. 
.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Health and Wellbeing: Our main focus will be forming and maintaining positive relationships. Through circle time discussions we will continue to develop our values such as respect, tolerance and kindness.



You can support your child by:
Encouraging them to read a wide variety of texts.
Sharing news and current events. Newsround is a useful programme to watch together. 
Practise maths using games. Links to helpful websites can be found on our Glow home page.
Encourage your child to organise themselves by bringing all necessary equipment to school as needed. 
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